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ﬁ‘Dear Neighbors,

7? Our neighborhood is in jeeopardy, and we need your input.
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CIVIC L=AGUE MELTING MAY 2, I99I, 7:30 BROAD ST. CIVIC CRNTER- =
PROGRAM NOTE

The Planning Department 1s interested in your opinions on a

number of issues affecting our neighborhood. At the request of
City Council, they are preparing a report on the five historic
districts in the city. In order to include citizen input into this

report, Planning has prepared a survey which will be mailed to all
homeowners in the near future. The questions asked will relate
directly to the manner in which living in an historic district has
affected you. In conjunction with this, the Civic League program
on May 2 will be presented by the staff of the Planning Department
and will focus on the benefits of living in an historic district.
While some residents have problems with the historic designation,
it is important to realize that our community is surrounded by
industrial development and the loss of our historic status could
take Port Norfolk down the same road traveled by Pinners Point and
Newtown. If you receive your survey prior to the Civic League
meeting, bring the completed form with you and give it to the
Planning staff.

If you have never taken the time to attend a Civic League meetingj§
I would urge you to attend the May meeting. Information to be shared
there could affect the standard of living to which you are accustomed.

Please refer to the article above concerning the neighborhood
survey. If you cannot attend the meeting, please participate in the
survey and feel free to return the form to me at 108 Florida Avenue
and I will make sure the Planning Department receives it. This is of
the utmost importance. to our community.

Sincerely, )
Pl S 77 . ¢
Lol Moo e

Civic League President

If you have any questions, ideas, suggestions,
concerns, or special interests that we should
include in our civic league meeting programs

contact John Duggan at 397-9555.
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Membership dues are still being accepted. If you

cannot wake it to the league meeting, please send
them to: P O BOX 7114; Portsmouth, VA 23707.
$2.50 per person per year.




The yard of the months are
chesen by the Environmental Chairperson
and the Environmental Cemmittee. This is
a difficult task especially at this time
of year when everything is blooming and
se¢ many yards zre beautiful, so don’t
forget to open your eyes and take time
to smell the flowers.

The yard of the month for iay will be
printed in next months newsletter.
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Remember the Flea Market is Saturday, May 4, 1991.
Hours are 8 AM to 3 PM. A few spaces are still
available for $8.00. The rain date is May 11%h.
Call Darlene at 393-0346. i
We could use & few more people to help set up and |f
\ clean up. More baked goods would be greatly
| appreciated. Call Darlene at 393-0346.

T-shirts are still available for $8.00. Sizes-
Small to XX Large. Call Darlene at 393-0%46.
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EARGAINS FUN HOT DOGS BAKEI GOODS COLD LRINKE

TEE-SHIRTS MUCH MUCH NUCH MORE. DONT MIS: IT |

Uncle Sam wants you to mark your calendar
for a pre Fourtn of July celebration picnic
on June 29th at 4:00 PM at the Scout Cabin
a2t the north end of the 300 Block of

Hamilton Avenue.
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